
Maplewood High School 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2023 
 

 

Yearbook: Yearbooks are on sale now! Buy a 2024 yearbook for $50.00. You can buy it online 

or bring Dr. Clemson cash or check. The price will raise to $55.00 on January 3rd. Get your 

yearbook now! 

 

Food/Hygiene Pantry: The Food and Hygiene Pantry is now open to ALL STUDENTS in 

grades 7 to 12. It is located in Mrs. Starcher’s room across from the gym. She will be in her room 

every day from 12:00-2:30pm. 

 

Juniorettes: Attention Juniorettes, permission slips and money are due to Mrs. Wyndham by 

Friday for the January 3rd dinner meeting event. See Mrs. Wyndham with questions! 

 

 

 


